
 

 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Gurdeep Singh,  
Sr. Manager – Design and Development, Greenheck India 

DATE: 7 March 2022 

SUBJECT: New universal mounting for RA Series 

 
We have made some modifications in our existing mounting design of RA Series fans to ensure the ease of 
installation at project sites. The new design is truly universal as it does not involve any customization / 
alteration when installed in floor mount or ceiling hung arrangement. 
 
In current design, mounting location needs to be changed at site (from bottom of fan to top of fan) in case 
customer wants to hang fan with ceiling. However, the new universal mounting location remains same in 
both foot mount and ceiling hung arrangement. 
 
Shown below are the representations of old and new mounting style for purpose of clarity. 
 
 

 
       
 
Please note that above change will be implemented from 5 April 2022 through 4.38 CAPS® release. 
RA fan orders entered on or after April 5 shall be offered with new mounting design by default. 
 
Thanks for your partnership and good selling!  
 
 
 
 


